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In conjunction with The Nuclear-
Free World Conference to be held in
Hiroshima and Nagasaki, the Asia-Pacific
Nuclear Victims Conference is scheduled
for August 7th and 8th in Nagasaki.

The purpose of this conference is
to prepare for, and work toward, the
Global Radiation Victims Conference to
be held from September 26th to October
3rd in New York City.

To help ensure a successful Global
Conference, the Japan Preparatory Com-
mittee for the First Global Radiation
Victims Conference (JPC) was formed in
January of this year. JPC's functions
include such important tasks as raising
the public's awareness of the Nuclear
Fuel Cycle and educating people about
the damages caused by radiation.

JPC is hosting the Asia-Pacific
Nuclear Victims Conference in order to
bring together radiation victims, con-

cerned scientists, activists and others

working on nuclear-related affairs.

The Asia-Pacific region has been
and still continues to be terribly
affected by nuclear power. More than
three-hundred nuclear bombs have been
detonated. The number of nuclear power
plants is increasing. And nuclear
military power is spreading rapidly
throughout the entire region.

JPC would 1ike to invite all
interested persons to attend the con-
ference and exchange their views and
experiences with the Nuclear Fuels/
Weapons Cycle and its related tech-
nology.
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The conference will contribute
to the formation of a network for
communication and joint action. It
will also help develop an Asian-Pacific
perspective to deal with the nucleari-
zation of our Earth.

Although JPC does not have suf-
ficient resources to fund all partici-
pants, a small amount of financial
assistance, especially for radiation
victims, will be available.

Also, for those unable to attend
the conference, JPC would appreciate
receiving papers, documents, photo-
graphs, etc., for circulation at the
conference.

We are looking forward to your
participation and cooperation to make
these historic conferences successful
and fruitful for the nuclear-free,
ecologically sound future.

For more detailed information,
please contact the JPC at the address
below. We will be ready to assist
you in every way possible.

JAPAN PREPARATORY COMMITTEE
FOR THE FIRST GLOBAL
RADIATION VICTIMS CONFERENCE
(JPC)

5F Akimoto Bldg., Tsukasa-cho, Kanda
Chiyoda—ku, Tokyo, JAPAN

tel: 03-293-0641

ASTA-PACIFIC NUCLEAR VICTIMS CONFERENCE

Please send me registration information.

[
.
]

to the A-P Nuclear Victims Conference.

I/We wish to contribute US $

I/We wish to attend the conference, but need financial assistance for:

[CIflight fare / [_lhotel / [1transportation between Tokyo-Nagasaki-Tokyo.

I/We submit the following materials:
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NAME

ADDRESS

TEL

COUNTRY

CABLE

TELEX




